
 

DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED 
RIDGWAY TOWN OF 

 

We notified you on April 27, 2023 of a problem with our drinking water and you were advised that our 

drinking water system lost pressure and water users were under a "Boil Water Advisory". We are 

pleased to report that the problem has been corrected. We apologize for any inconvenience and thank 

you for your patience. 
 

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable. Tradúzcalo o hable con 

alguien que lo entienda bien. 
 

The problem was resolved on the morning of April 29, 2023. For more information, please contact 

Preston Neill at pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-318-0081, or PO Box 10 Ridgway, CO 81432. 
 

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may 

not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and 

businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or 

mail.* 

 

This notice is being sent to you by: RIDGWAY TOWN OF - CO0146676 

Date distributed: April 29, 2023 


